
CHURCH OF SCOTLAND SAFEGUARDING POLICY STATEMENT 

Ensuring a Safe Church for All.  

The Church of Scotland has a deep concern for the wholeness and 

well-being of each individual. Through its congregations, working 

together with the Safeguarding Service and statutory agencies, the 

Church seeks to safeguard the welfare of all people who come into 

contact with the Church and its services.  

The Gospel proclaims that it is the responsibility of everyone within 

the fellowship of the Church to prevent harm, be it physical, sexual, 

or emotional, and we will always seek to reduce risk. The Church’s 

commitment to safeguarding reminds us that God cares passionately 

about the welfare and well-being of all people. 

Fetteresso is a safeguarding Church. If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact one of our safeguarding co-ordinators. 

Janice Boggon 07711 583317 or Gloria Potter 01569 740352 
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